
Friday 17th July 2020 
 
Dear Pupils, Parents and Carers, 
 
The summer holidays are here and this is the  final web-page update before the break 
begins.   
 

I put together a pack of summer fun (puzzles, crosswords and mazes) for older students last 
week.  Here is a copy in case other children would like to do them too.  If you are a younger 
student and  like to listen to stories, these are lovely ones, with very positive messages. 
 

I hope you all have a happy, relaxing summer. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

Mrs Childs 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=op9Bc7GWCuw&t=611s  

 

 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=M-aceEquCtY 
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